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Next Week—Aug 4 2024 

Our Worship Focus: 10:30 am 
Worship Team: Liam Punzalan 
Special Music: Eagles Family 
Projector: Havalah Poppleton 
Sound: Hunter Gordon 
Livestream: Evan Poppleton 
Ushers: Matthew Block, Gordon Paul 
Children’s Feature: René & Coleen Richard 

Youth 
 
Have a great summer! 
We will resume in September. 
Pray for our youth and young adults who will be serving at Christian 
camps this summer. 
Youth Bible Study Friday 7:00-8:00 pm for Gr. 7-12 

Good Spirit Bible Camp 
We are still looking for kitchen volunteers for the week of August 12-16. 
If you can help, there is a sign up sheet in the foyer. 

Seek God's wisdom in handling your finances. Ask for clarity and  
conviction in your tithe so that you may make decisions that honor Him 
                       —Financial Tip from Church Investors Fund July 24, 2024 

www.hbcyorkton.ca 

July 28, 2024   

OUR WORSHIP FOCUS – 10:30 AM 
 

  Songs of Worship   

  Scripture Reading: Psalm 122 

  Special Music: Liam Punzalan 

  Children’s Feature: Eduardo & Kaitlyn Miranda 

  Message: Pastor Brian Kirsch 

    Title: Peace in Zion 

   Text: Psalm 122  

   

 

New to Heritage? It is great to have you here!   
Please fill out a welcome slip, found in the back of the pew, and place it in the 
offering. You can also use this slip to share any prayer requests that you may 
have. We look forward to getting to know you better in the coming days. A 
link to our livestream worship service is on our website for those Sundays 
when you are unable to join us here at the church. 

Blessed are those who dwell in your house; 
they are ever praising you. 

Psalm 84:4 NIV 

Developing followers of 
Jesus Christ who will live 
the Great Commission. 
(Matthew 28:19-20) 



Praise God for:  
 All the children who came to VBS last week. 
 All of our people who served to make VBS possible. 
 
Pray for: 
 Relief from the wildfires impacting people’s lives. 
 People in need of God’s mercy and grace. 
 Tween 2 Camp at GSBC this week. 
 Peace amid the conflicts playing out in our world. 
 Our shut-ins and people facing health challenges. 

PRAYER FOCUS  

If you have a prayer request to share with the church, please contact 
Betty Fritzke @ 306-621-3166 or email: blf2007sk@gmail.com. 

Ministry/Church of the week: Bay Park Baptist, Saskatoon 
Pastor Jerry & Shirley Richards  
We are praising God for our successful VBS Program, and for His 
constancy in growing our Church Family.  Please pray that God will keep 
us faithful to His great commission. 

Missionary of the week: Vince & Jessie Rediger 

Mercy Church in Spanish Fork, UT 

Vince and Jessie are among the newest NAB 

church planters. Sent by Salt Creek Baptist 

Church in Dallas, Oregon, they moved to Utah in 

November 2022. They have spent the last few 

years becoming better acquainted to their unique 

religious surroundings. They have had many God

-ordained interactions and are praying for more. 

They have started a microchurch that meets out 

of their house. They also recently moved to a different neighborhood and 

are looking for ways to connect with their neighbors. Pray for ongoing  

opportunities to spread the Gospel, and for their microchurch. For more 

information, go to https://mercychurchutah.com/ 

SERVICE & MINISTRY FOCUS  

THIS WEEK 

Tuesday   7:00 pm Men’s Bible Study 
 

Thursday   7:00 pm Prayer Meeting—everyone is welcome to attend.  

 

Friday   7:00 pm Youth Bible Study 
 

Donations: HBC accepts e-transfers as a way of giving.  
Email address is: donations@hbcyorkton.ca. 
Offerings may also be placed in the box on the wall  
between the exit doors in the foyer. 
 

Thank you for your faithfulness in giving! 
 

If you are new to HBC and are using e-transfer for the first 
time, please provide your address in the memo in order to 
receive your tax receipt. 

Paving Project 
Thank you to those who have started to give to our paving project to repair our 
front parking lot. Please consider a one-time gift or an ongoing contribution 
over and above your regular offerings as the Lord leads you in your part towards 
this fundraising goal. Funds designated to the building fund will go towards this 
project.  
 

 

https://mercychurchutah.com/

